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Note No.: 156/2024

The Permanent Mission of Germany to the United Nations presents its compliments to the
Permanent Missions to the United Nations and has the honor to invite to an event on the margins
of the ECOSOC Operational Activities Segment on Financing Humanitarian, Development and
Peace (HDP) Coherence. The event will be on Thursday, 16 May 2024 from 1:15 - 2:30 PM in
UN Conference Room 11.

In that regard, the Permanent Mission of Germany to the United Nations and the United
States Mission to the United Nations would like to request delegations interested in participating
in the side event on Financing HPD Coherence contact the following liaison officers:

Ms. Annette Kaiser Ms. Julie Lelek

Minister Counselor Advisor

Development and Economic Affairs Development

+1 917-244-7191 (WhatsApp) +1 917-935-8744 (WhatsApp)
annette.kaiser(@diplo.de lelekj(@state.gov

Please RSVP to wi-sl-vn@newy.auswaertiges-amt.de no later than Tuesday, 14 May
2024. Enclosed is the current concept note for the event.

The Permanent Mission of Germany to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to all Permanent Missions the assurances of its highest consideration.

New York, 9 May 2024
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